

Dear Parents/Carers,

















We are delighted to be able to invite you to a **Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Fair** at Broadway East First School on Thursday 7th June. This will be held in the school hall between 1:30 and 3:15.

This is a 'drop-in' event, where you will be able to meet and talk to some of the organisations who work in the local area to support children with SEND and their parents. Please note this is an information sharing event, and not an opportunity to discuss individual children.

There will be a wide range of organisations at the fair and they will include those working in the areas of sport, the arts, music and outdoor activities, as well as some offering parents support and advice.

Parents and carers from all the schools in the Gosforth Schools Trust are invited. If you are interested in attending, please complete the attached form and return it to your child's school before Thursday 24th May. There is no limit on the number of people who can attend, but we need to be sure that there is enough interest to go ahead with the fair.

If you have any questions about the SEND Fair, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your school's SENCO.

Best wishes,	
The Gosforth Schools' Trust SENCOs.	
	-

GOSFORTH SCHOOLS TRUST SEND FAIR

Please return to your child's school.

lame of child:
lame of parent:
chool attended by child:
we are going to attend the SEND Fair at Broadway East First School on Thursday 7 th June.
here will beperson / people attending.
igned